From: Jacob Cole

To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Cannabis Taxation
Date: Tuesday, June 01, 2021 2:33:29 PM

Hello and to whom it may concern,

Regardless of your politics, or preferences. I think we can all agree that Lompoc is hurting and
changing, and here in our very lap is a way forward.

I employ you to please support placing this updated taxation ordinance on the ballot and
giving us, the citizens, the right to vote on it.

To some this may seem redundant or even unnecessary, but please remember we are operating
with more data, hard facts, and information then the city and state had available at the time of

legalization.

Other cities, if not most, in California and across the US have an effective cannabis taxation
structure that works for them.

This is all that we need, nothing more, nothing less.

This will benefit the future certainly, but it's the present that requires appropriate augmentation
to better the lives and prosperity for all in an equitable fashion.

Thank you for your time,
Jacob Cole
(805) 717-0331

www.jacobcolemusic.com
www.instagram.com/thejacobcole
www.facebook.com/thejacobcole
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